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TURKISH AMERICANS PROTEST ARMENIA'S 1915 CLAIMS IN WASHINGTON
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Türkiye Today (25 April 2025)

 

Members of the Turkish-American community gathered in front of the Turkish Embassy in 
Washington, D.C., on April 24 to protest the portrayal of the 1915 events as genocide by the 
Armenian diaspora.

Participants traveled from multiple U.S. states to express their opposition to the allegations and 
commemorate Turkish diplomats killed by the Armenian terrorist group ASALA.

The protest was organized by the Turkish American National Steering Committee (TASC) and 
supported by other Turkish-American organizations.

Click for more.
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